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In the Golden 

Book this week 
 

Everyone in 

school and 
nursery for an 

amazing year! 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 21st July 2023 

It was fantastic to see the ‘Sunshine House’ featured in the 
Shropshire Star last Saturday. The children have enjoyed 
exploring it this week and making sure the Rainbow Garden is 
tidy before the summer break. 
On Monday Classes 3, 4, 5 and 6 spent the day in their September classrooms. 
They really enjoyed meeting their new teachers (and Year 2 loved having a day in 
the Reception classrooms!) 
A big thank you to everyone came to Open Afternoon on Wednesday. The children 
loved showing off their work and classrooms. Thank you also for completing the 
Parent Questionnaire. We really appreciate your feedback and ideas about to 
make school even better.  

Today Classes 1 & 2 have performed their Leaver’s Assembly to a packed 
hall of friends, family and the rest of school. We wish them all the best as 
they move on to their new schools. Today we held our end of year picnic. 
It was a great opportunity for the whole school to be together, even if we 
were in the hall to avoid the rain!  

This week we are saying farewell to two members of staff. An enormous 
thank you to Mrs Griffett for her time teaching in Class 2 and to Mrs 
Pryce for her 22 years working in the school office. We hope everyone 
has an enjoyable and happy summer break and we look forward to 
being back in September and welcoming new children to nursery and school. Breakfast Club 

 

7:45—8:40    £2 per day 
 

More information from the 
office. Please come to the 

main front door for 
Breakfast Club. 

Breakfast Club reopens on 
Tuesday 5th September 

Attendance 
 

Attendance this 

term is 92.7%. A 
big thank to everyone who 
has worked hard this term 
to be in school every day.  

Class 1—90.6% 

Class 2—92.9% 

Class 3—93.9% 

Class 4—91.8% 

Class 5—92.1% 

Class 6—94.9% 
 

Yesterday we presented 17 
certificates for attendance 

over 97% this term and 23 
certificates for 100% 

attendance this term. We 
also presented 18 

certificates to children with 
over 97% attendance for 
the whole year. Well done 

to everyone! 

Term dates 2023-24 
 
Tuesday 5th September back to school & nursery 
Friday 27th October break up for half term 
 
Monday 6th November PD Day 
Tuesday 7th November back to school & nursery 
Friday 22nd December  break up for Christmas 
 
Monday 8th January back to school & nursery 
Friday 9th February break up for half term 
 
Monday 19th February back to school & nursery 
Friday 22nd March   break up for Easter 
 
Monday 8th April  PD Day 
Tuesday 9th April  back to school & nursery 
Monday 6th May  Bank Holiday 
Friday 24th May  break up for half term 
 
Monday 3rd June  PD Day 
Tuesday 4th June  back to school & nursery 
Friday 19th July  break up for Summer  

Spare 

uniform 
 

If you have any 
school uniform which 
your child no longer 

needs then please bring 
it to school in 

September. We are 

always on the look out 
for items for our Nearly 
New uniform shop. Items 

can be dropped off at 
the office.  

 

Tuesday 5th 

September  

Back to 

school and 

nursery 
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